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Welcome to the Good Shepherd Parish and our Church 
which is dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus. 
 
Thank you for choosing to look at our newsletter. 
Our current newsletter and the previous newsletters are 
available on our parish website or you can access them by 
clicking on this link: 
 
Newsletters 
 
 
 
 

The Catholic Church in Colne, Barrowford and 
surrounding areas. 

The Parish of the Good Shepherd. 
parish office:    Good Shepherd Presbytery,  

25 Queen Street, Colne. BB8 9NB   Tel: 01282 863135      
e-mail: enquiries@goodshepherdpendle.org.uk  

web site: www.goodshepherdpendle.org.uk 
Parish Priest: Monsignor Peter Wilkinson   

email: peter.wilkinson@dioceseofsalford.org.uk   Tel: 01282 936662 
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